
 

24 HOUR NOTICE 
 

 

The City of SeaTac is hosting an Open House for the South 

200th Street Shared Use Path on Wednesday, October 17, 

2018 at 6:30 p.m. A quorum of the Council and the Sidewalk 

Advisory Committee may be present. The Open House will be 

held at the North Hill Elementary, 19835 8th Ave South, Des 

Moines, Washington 98148. 

 
********************************************************* 

This is a 24 hour notice as required by law and need not be published 

by law. 

 

 

 


